
FILE NO. 21-0987 
 

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to Supplemental Agreements with the BNSF Railway 
Company, Southern California Regional Rail Authority (SCRRA), and Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR) for 
the Sixth Street Viaduct Replacement Project. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 

1. APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the City Engineer to execute a Third Supplemental Agreement 
between the City and the BNSF to extend the Temporary Construction License date to August 14, 
2022.  

 
2. APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the City Engineer to execute a Second Supplemental Agreement 

between the City and the SCRRA to acknowledge an increase in the SCRRA cost estimate from 
$7,302,042 to $12,226,717.  

 
3. APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the City Engineer to execute a Third Supplemental Agreement 

between the City and the UPRR to grant additional days of temporary construction rights and 
extend the effective date of the agreement to August 8, 2022.  

 
4. AUTHORIZE the City Engineer to make any technical corrections necessary to effectuate the 

amendments. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The Board of Public Works reports that funding for this increase has been 
provided by Municipal Improvement Corporation of Los Angeles funds authorized for the Project per 
Council file No. 20-0516 in the amount of $3,300,000. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on October 13, 2021, your Public Works Committee considered a Board of Public 
Works report relative to Supplemental Agreements with the BNSF Railway Company, SCRRA, and 
UPRR for the Sixth Street Viaduct Replacement Project. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the Board of Public Works’ 
recommendations, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  YES 
DE LEÓN  YES 
O'FARRELL  YES 
KORETZ  ABSENT 
 
ME 10/13/21 
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